
About the Arizona School Facilities Board 
Created in 1998, the Arizona School Facilities Board (AZSFB) is a cabinet-level, state-government agency managing $350 Million in state funding 
appropriated for K-12 school district facilities. The 10-member board meets monthly to grant financing for new school construction and funding to 
renew existing school facilities. AZSFB staff is a partner and advocate for school districts in facilitating successful grant requests. 

Paul G. Bakalis, AIA, NCARB
Executive Director 

May 21, 2019            CONTACT: Dave Cherry - Public Information Officer 
dcherry@azsfb.gov 

602-542-6003

To:       School District Personnel 

From:  Arizona School Facilities Board Staff 

RE:      SFB website gets a New Look 

Click HERE to view the updated School Facilities Board website. All of the regular district services 
and reports you may use remain unchanged under the DISTRICT ACCESS menu. Several other areas 
of the SFB website have been streamlined, enhanced, and updated with the most current information 
for districts and the public. 

Our site now includes a MEDIA menu which includes success stories from school districts around the 
state and important, time-sensitive messages for school district personnel. We hope you enjoy the 
new SFB website and welcome your feedback. Visit www.azsfb.gov today. 
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